
February L4,2A2L

Kiwanis Club

Serninole Breakfast

9294 J.l.l,th Street

Seminole, FL 33772

Dear Kiwanis Members,

On behalf of the lnterfaith Food Pantry, I want to personally thank you for your
generous donations of food. The demand for food at our pantry like all others in

our country, has increased tremendously. Because of your kindness we are able

to keep up with this new demand from more families in our community. Your
generosity is greatly appreciated.

We are truly blessed to have your wonderful support.
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Sincer€ly, - .--

#(r
G lo WJ. Sm ith (GloriaSmith C21@gmail.com)

Corresponde nce Secreta ry
& the entire Volunteer lnterfaith Food Pantry Team

9530 Starkey Road, P.O. Box 7A7t, Seminole, FL ??77517271392-9365


